
(From secretary's notebook) 

Dear Symonds: 
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(To Dr. Horatio Symonds) 

June 2, 1914. 

Your colleagues on the staff of the Radcliffe Infirrre.ry would like 
you to g-et to Sargent for a sketch in crayon which he does. He makes a very 
good job of it. I have recently had one done for the librar:'r of the college 
of Physicians, I)hila.d.elphia. He does the sketch in two hours, so that you 
would not have much trouble. I could show you a photograph of mine if you 
would come in. 

\7m. Osler 
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